
XYZ Christmas Party!  
We will be holding our XYZ Club 
Christmas Party on Tuesday 14th 
December.  
 

 

 
 

NEWSLETTER 
AUTUMN 2021 Alban City 

Welcome Back 
We would like to welcome all our children back 
into the second half of the Autumn term and a 
special warm welcome to all our new children 
who have joined us since September.  We hope 
that you all had a relaxing half term break. 

Maintaining Covid Secure Procedures  
Although the restrictions have eased with regards 
to bubbles, please be assured we have been 
continuing with the hand washing, ventilation, 
staff testing, face masks and regular cleaning of 
toys. Please do not send your child into ABC-XYZ if 
they have any symptoms. 

 
Autumn Term Themes  
This half term our themes will include fireworks, 
Road Safety Week (15th-21st Nov) and Christmas.  
 

 
 
Staff Training  
ABC-XYZ  always prioritise good quality training 
for our staff. Last month 6 of our staff completed 
their 12 hour paediatric First Aid Training to 
ensure they are fully up to date with current 
guidelines. Congratulations and thank you to 
them for their time and effort. 

 
ABC Breakfast Club 
Breakfast is served until 8.15am at Alban City. 
Please ensure that if your child requires breakfast 
in the morning, they are in before 8.15am to 
allow them enough time to eat it before heading 
off to class. 
 
 
 
 
 

When to use the Club phone - 07425 888544 

- to report non attendance. A text message is great. 

•  to notify us if you are running late, or any changes 
to pick up arrangements 

•  if you urgently need to speak with your child. 
Please note NO children are allowed to use their 
personal mobile phones in the setting.  

•  speak directly to a member of staff at XYZ between 
3pm and 6pm 

We thank you for your cooperation.  

 

 General Enquiries  | 07799 855850 |info@xyzafterschoolclub.co.uk |Alban City club 07425 888544 

 
 

 

Fantastic Autumn noticeboard the children 
at XYZ have been working on. Can you spot 
all the different woodland creatures? 

Late Pick up Fee 
if your child is booked until 5pm and are 
collected late there will a £10 late pick up fee. 
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